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Every Sunday after National Family Service (NFS), different communities in subregion 5 would gather 

on zoom to share their thoughts and reflections.  

 

It was vital for members as a way to connect with one another and with the providence during the 

pandemic. It brought a sense of unity as we were all watching the same thing across the subregion and 

nation. Some members formed small groups to watch the live stream of the service and online festivals.  

 

 
Naokimi Ushiroda - National Family Service Speaker 

 

CARP and Young Adults hosted their own zoom gatherings reflecting on NFS and attending the online 

festivals. Members were excited to create small groups and host watch parties together and would invite 

guests to join as well.  

 

It was a very engaging and uplifting way for the community members to connect more personally with 

one another while not being able to meet in person during covid.  

 

It brought hope and movement forward. 

 


